
Wiggin Street News

April, 2018

Upcoming Events

April 6    Fun Festival 5:00-8:30 pm

April 10 Friends of Wiggin Street Meeting

April 20   First Grade Rain Forest Play

April 22-May 4 Auditions for Talent Show

April 27 Interim Reports go home

April 27 Arbor Day Community Program

May 3   K-2 Spring Music Concert

May 4 Kindergarten Registration

May 4  Wiggin Street Chess Tournament

May 7-9 5th Grade Camp

May 11 5th Grade trip to MS/HS to learn 
about instruments

May 11 First Grade Trip to the zoo

May 15  5th Grade vs Staff Hockey Game

May 16 5th grade transition meetings

May 17 3rd grade field trip Mount 
Vernon

May 18  4th grade trip to the Ohio State 
House

May 23 Field Day

May 24 Talent Show

May 25 2nd grade trip to the Works

April is a busy month for testing!  Students will be 
taking their final MAP tests and will also complete the 
State Achievement Tests.  Attendance is very important 
during this time.   Thank you for not scheduling 
vacation days or appointments during our testing 
times. Testing will begin by 9:15, so be sure to be on 
time.

TEST SCHEDULE:

3rd GRADE:   April 18, 19 ELA test

                        April 26, 27 Math test

4th GRADE:   April 10, 11 ELA test

                        April 24, 25  Math test

5th GRADE:  April 12, 17 ELA test

           April 24, 25 Science test

                        May 1, 2  Math test

Open enrollment applications 
for the 2018-2019 school year 
will be accepted online only.  
The online application form 
will be available to be 
completed and submitted 
April 1, 2018.  Both current 
and new Open Enrolled 
students will be required to 
enroll through the online 
registration process.  The 
form is on the district website 
at www.mvcsd.us

Community

Corner

Currently we have 
information 
available for 
Kokosing Summer 
Fun Camp.  Check 
the trophy case or 
ask you child to 
pick up a form if 
you are interested.



Our Wiggin Street family is sending the best of luck with 
our Battle of the Books team:  Calvin Murphy, Christopher 
Hawthorne, Olivia Slone, Katie King, Avarie Treber, Ainsley 
Bonaudi, Femi Odiah, Lily Schoenfeld, Brady Wiles, and 
Tessa Corrigan along with coaches Elizabeth Bonaudi and 
Sonia Corrigan.

If you are interested in coming out to support the team, 
the preliminary rounds will be held on Tuesday, April 10 at 
5:00-7:00 pm at Twin Oak in the multi-purpose room.

Once the preliminary rounds are over, Wiggin Street may 
move on to the finals which will be held on Thursday, April 
12 at  6;00 pm at the Memorial Theater.  

Best wishes team for a successful season!    

If you are feeling a litt le thirsty this month, 
you can join our first graders at their annual 
Lemonade stand sale held April 24 and25 on 
the Kenyon Campus Middle Path.  

Please be sure to add the Fun 
Festival to your plans this 
week.  The fun festival will be 
from 5-8:30 on April 6.  There 
will be inflatables to play on, 
games, face painting, the cake 
walk, and all sorts of food and 
fun!!!

For parents new to our 
building, this is an event that 
students come back for long 
after they leave Wiggin Street!

All family members are 
welcome, there is plenty for 
grown ups to do too.  You can 
participate in the silent 
auction,  try your luck at the 
raffle, or play a game of bingo 
for cool prizes!

Please join us for loads of fun!


